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Government, Schools Fall Victim to Rainbow Ideology -
Faith Schools in Peril

Due to extensive media, government and the toxic rainbow ideology, Christian School Citipointe
Christian College (CCC) this morning has amended its Enrolment Contract for the College in a
letter to Parents and Guardians headed:

CONFIDENTIAL

Withdrawal Notice - Contract of Enrolment v2022/1

This is a sad day for all Australians and particularly Faith Schools as it has put religious freedom
and free speech a risk.

Why is it that politicians, media, misinformed parents, not to mention the toxic LGBTIQA+
activists, are able to squash a school which simply wants to teach biological truth?

The CCC school simply wanted to uphold scientific truth and the Christian worldview of human
sexuality.

Sadly, even our Prime Minister has become a victim of the tyranny of the LGBTIQA+ minority. The
government has failed to protect Religious Schools and will now suffer the same fate as Bill
Shorten did in 2019 by ignoring the mums and dads who hold a Christian worldview.

Say goodbye to religious freedom, freedom of speech, and our Judeo-Christian heritage.
Australians are now in bondage to woke and LGBTIQA+ ideology.
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